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Subject: Discrimination against Easyjet staff 

In Portugal, the low-cost airline EasyJet has agreed to provide its staff with compensation for losses 
(sales commissions and flights) during the pandemic, namely between 1 March 2020 and 31 
December 2021. In practice, however, certain workers who transferred to a different workplace while 
remaining Easyjet staff have been left out. These workers feel discriminated against, since as 
employees of the company during the period in question they will not receive this compensation.

What view does the Commission take of this behaviour by Easyjet and the discrimination it has 
caused between workers from different Member States.

Submitted:24.3.2024


